

-MCHA Advocate Update-

July 8, 2009

-apologies for cross posting-

# KP Child Health Plan -CLOSING

## Effective July 17, 2009

Good afternoon Community Partners and KP Colleagues-

Please find attached a memo from Angela Coron, Managing Director of Community Benefit in Southern California, announcing the closure to new enrollment in KP Child Health Plan in Los Angeles County effective Friday, July 17, 2009.

All new KPCHP applications received in our office in Oakland, CA after July 17th, will be returned to sender.

Agencies who submit KP Child Health Plan applications through One E App, will not have the ability to submit them after July 17th.

KP Child Health Plan will now be closed indefinitely to new membership in all Southern California service areas.

A future reopen date has not been determined.

Thanks to all of you for the work you have done in promoting Kaiser Permanente's Child Health Plan (KPCHP) in Los Angeles County.

A. Kelly Paschal Product Manager Medicare & State Programs Charitable Health Coverage 510-625-6459 phone (tie line 8-428) 510-625-5798 fax Kelly.Paschal@kp.org Help families in need!

DONATE NOW

### **Contact Info**

If you have questions regarding our specialized trainings or have technical questions, please contact:

Liz Ramirez, ext 117 lizr@mchaccess.org

or

**Donald Nollar**, ext 101 donaldn@mchaccess.org

## Organization

#### Maternal and Child Health Access

1111 W. 6th St., 4th Fl. Los Angeles, CA 90017 (213) 749-4261 phone (213) 745-1040 fax

www.mchaccess.org

Join Our List

Join Our Mailing List!